
“Volunteer vetting on-line form reminder: A reminder to people who re-
cently submitted the paper Volunteer Vetting form, please check your email 
regularly for a link to the on-line form from the Garda Vetting Unit This on-
line form must be completed within 30 days of being issued. If the link ex-
pires then a new paper form has to be submitted again. 

Donnycarney Parish proposes to appoint a parish secretary to provide ad-
ministrative assistance  in the day to day running of the parish office. Full 
details on Notice Board. 

The  Contemplative Payer Group now meet in the Dominican Convent, 
Griffith Avenue on Tuesday evenings  at 8.00 p.m. 
 

Eucharistic Adoration in Clonturk House, Ormond Road,  will continue each 
Sunday night from 7.00 p.m. All are welcome. 

Divine Mercy Sunday—Our parish will host Devine Mercy Sunday on April 

28th. Full details later. 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:                                                                                                

Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  

RECENTLY DECEASED:   

Betty Modinger, Seamus Butler. 
 

MONTHS MIND:                                                                                                       

Thomas McPartlin. 

ANNIVERSARIES:   

Rosaleen & John Naughton, Jacqui McAleese, Ted Maguire,                                        

Jim Dempsey, Leo Finegan,  Gerard Hopkins,                                                

John, Bridget & Maurice  Martin, Paul & Fiona Whelan, Eamon Judge                        

PLEASE SEE  NOTICE BOARD FOR DETAILS ON THE FOLLOWING: 

Daily Mass in Irish in the City Centre during Lent………………. 

First Sunday of Lent           10th March 2019 Mass Times 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. &  5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                    

Sunday:   

9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m., 12.30 

p.m.  

Weekdays:  

8.00 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. (Monday 

to Friday) 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.30. p.m. (Vigil) 

Working Holy Days:  

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 

a.m.  

St. Patrick’s Day:                    

As Sunday 

Bank Holidays:   

10.00 a.m. (Church  closes at 

11.00 a.m.) 

Confessions: 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. & 5.00 

p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 

Thursday - Eve of First Fri-

days:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 

Baptisms:                 

Baptisms take place on the 2nd 

Saturday of the  month  at 12.00 

noon. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:    info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website:   www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish 

Thought for the day  
 

The days of spring lengthen and Lent echoes 
nature and invites us as well to a new spring-
time of faith. As in farming and gardening, 
there is work to be done if new growth is to 
flourish or even to happen at all. We have to 
look back and see what has done well and 
what has, in effect, died off. We need to make 
space by clearing the ground and looking at 
ourselves honestly. It would be good to identi-
fy what will feed and sustain us during this 
journey from the ashes of Ash Wednesday to 
the new birth of the Easter.  
 

Prayer  
 

In this springtime, creator God, we watch new 
life appear from the dark earth after the night 
of winter. Help us also to grow. In us, there is 
darkness and night; yet we know that you can 
bring us once more to life. Amen.  

Hymns:                                                                                              

Entrance Hymn:   Hymn: 35  Page: 16                                   

Recessional:                 Hymn: May God’s Blessing……. 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


Congratulations to the 52 girls from 
St Vincent de Paul school who were 
confirmed in their faith on Friday 
here in the Parish Church. We hope 
they all had a lovely day and we 
continue to pray for them, that 
they will remember to use the Gifts 
of the Spirit which they received 
through the Sacrament of Confir-
mation. 
 

Lenten Talks—Monsignor Alex Sten-
son will provide a series of scripture 
talks & discussion in the Marino Room 
at 7.30 p.m. on 5 Wednesdays of lent 
in preparation  for the celebration of  
Easter. First talk takes place on 
Wednesday 13th March on 
‘Temptation’ All are welcome. 
 

Stations of the Cross will take place 
after 10.00a.m. Mass on Fridays of 
Lent, i.e. 15th ., 22nd. ,29th March & 
5th & 12th April. 
 

The Society of St. Vincent De Paul  will 
hold their usual Church gate Collection  
this weekend. 
 

Trocaire Boxes ae available at the back 
of the Church and you are invited to 
support Trocaire in assisting people in  

the world's poorest regions to live with 
independence and dignity. 

 

Eucharistic Adoration will take place 
every Monday afternoon in THE AN-
NADALE ROOM (while heating works 
are been carried out) from 3.00 p.m. 
to 4.00 p.m. New members welcome. 

 

The DDCP to Lourdes Group would like 
to thank the people of Marino for their 
generous support with their recent 
Church gate Collection. 
 

 

Weekly Scripture Reflection Group  
continues every Thursday morning in 
the Annadale Room from 11.00 a.m.. 
All are welcome.   

Heating - Repair work on our heating system re-commences this Mon-
day 11th March with hopefully a minimum of disruption and will take 
approximately six weeks to complete. Church schedule will continue as 
normal in so far as is possible. Any inconvenience caused is regretted.  

REMINDER for PARENTS OF 
CHILDREN MAKING FIRST CON-
FESSION                                             
There will be a talk in the church 
on Tuesday next March 12th at 
7.30pm for the parents of all the 
2nd class children celebrating the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 
(Confession) for the first time 
later this month and early next 
month .    

 Church Repository/Shop:  The Church 
Repository/Shop is open every Tues-
day and Thursday morning after 10.00 
a.m. Mass and after 11.00 a.m. Mass 
on Sundays. We have a good supply of 
sacramental mementos for boys and 
girls for all special occasions.  Signed 
Mass Cards are also available  from the 
Parish shop as well as the Sacristy.   

 

Maryfield Transition Year Students 
and their Religion Teachers are hosting 
the Generation Club 2019, which will 
run for 5 Fridays : March  8th, 15th,  
22nd & 29th, & April 5th.This is a social 
gathering of the young and the not so 
young, to communicate and share with 
each other. VENUE : Maryfield College. 
TIME: 11.00am-12.10pm. 
 

Pilgrimage to Knock—Our parish Pil-
grimage to Knock takes place on Sun-
day may 19th, leaving from outside the 

church at 8.00am. Cost €20.00. To 
book contact Catherine at 085-
7602223 or Lorraine at 086-3900073. 
Book early to avoid disappointment. 
 

Advance Notice—Alzheimer’s Society 
of Ireland- Marino parish Annual Tea 
morning in aid of the Alzheimer’s Soci-
ety of Ireland is on Thursday, 2nd May, 
2019, in the Marino Room, immediate-
ly after the 10am Mass Please note the 
date and come along to support this 
worthy cause. 
 

Nazareth House—Volunteers needed 
for our Coffee Shop! Spaces available, 
Sunday 2-5pm, Monday 10—1pm., 
Wednesday 10—1 pm. and 2-5pm and 
Saturday 2-5pm. If you feel you can 
help please contact either Sr. Paula or 
Maura Hooper on 01-8338205 or e-
mail 
maura.hooper@nazarathcare.com  
 

Parish Lotto: 

There was no winner of the Parish Lotto this week.                          
The winning numbers were:   2, 8 ,17 & 25 

The jackpot now stands at €6,800.00 

 

Last entries for the weekly Draw before 1.00 p.m. Monday 

Special Request  - Marino Parish Knitting Group, the ‘Knitwits’  have had a re-
quest from a few of our maternity hospitals to knit small hats for new born ba-
bies. They put a little hat on all babies now as soon as they are born. Full details 
along with a pattern for a little hat are available at the back of the Church. The 
group meet on the 1st and 3rd Saturday of each month from 10.30 a.m. 
to 12.30 p.m. in the Annadale Room. New members welcome. Contact 
Maureen at 085-1088538  


